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Comments: I am very much in favor of the proposed changes for these cabins.  We have had our cabin since

1982.  

We use it mostly in the summer months and it is now enjoyed by my grandsons too.  We want to keep it in the

"family" so this change would hopefully allow that.  We maintain the cabin all the time (new siding last year and

plan a new roof this year).  If people move or don't want their cabin anymore it can be transferred  to someone

who will maintain and enjoy it.  My husband has passed on now but my summer is not complete until I can spend

time at the cabin.  I would like to see my great grandchildren and beyond have the cabin so this would allow that

to happen  I strongly urge you to please change the policy.


